
 

 

Withers Street Bexhill NSW 2480 · Phone 02 6628 4223  

  bexhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au · www.bexhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 It’s that time of year again where we say a fond farewell to our Year 6 students and 
families. We wish you all well in your future endeavours and look forward to seeing 
and hearing of your future successes as you take on the new and interesting 
challenges of secondary school. Stay strong and focused and remember to Learn, 
Share Care.  
 

We also extend a special farewell to the following families whose children have all now 
completed primary school at Bexhill PS; the Bleakley, Englefield, Fata and Neilson  
families. Thank you for your support during your time as parents of the school.   
 

I would also like to thank the outgoing School Captains of 2024 for their commitment 
and leadership during the year and congratulate the incoming school captains for 
2025   
                                         2024                                        2025 
School Captains :   Vienna and Jimmy                  Hudson and Mia 
     Vice Captains :  Charlotte and Abbey               Max and Aurora 
  
House Captains for 2024: 
Bennett: Ollie & Tanner  
Withers: Charlie & Mia  
 

SRC representatives for 2024: Marshall, Will B, Max S, Hudson, Lachie, Jax M, Pat, Alex 
The 2025 House Captains and SRC will be voted for in the first week of next term. 
             
2024 Special School Awards– Congratulations  
Diane Virtue Dux Award for academic achievement– Abbey  
Warren Cupitt Citizenship Award– Charlotte  
Sports Award for Sporting Excellence - Jimmy 
Graeme Jessup Creative and Performing Arts Award—Vienna & Tanner 
House Award for 2024 
Congratulations to the winning House, Withers 
 

THANK YOU  
A school is only as good as its staff and parent/community support, so I would like to 
acknowledge and thank the fabulous staff we are fortunate to have at Bexhill PS and 
extend my personal thanks to our P&C executive and the many volunteers who have 
given up their time to make Bexhill a great place to work and learn.  
  
As this newsletter is the last edition for 2024 I would like to take the opportunity to 
wish everyone a safe and happy holiday, on behalf of the staff and myself.  
Wishing you all a fabulous Christmas and a wonderful New Year  
Stay safe and well  
 
Kind Regards  
Helen Craigie 
Principal 

 
Wednesday 18 - Last day of 

school for 2024 
 

2025 
February   

  
Students return 

Yrs K—6  
Thursday 6th February 

 
10th - FNPSSA Swimming Carnival 
 

March 
6th - School Photos 
17-21st - Whole School Swimming 
Program  -  Because of the lack of  
available swimming pools this 
term we were unable to run our 
annual Department of Education 
subsidised swimming classes.  
This subsidy has been carried over 
to Term 1, Week 8  2025. 
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Term 4, Week 9 & 10 
 Wednesday 18th December 
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Christmas Concert 



 

 

The Wishing Tree 
Many thanks to those who 
donated a gift to the Wishing 
Tree. Gifts have been           
donated to Vinnies and will 
be distributed to those less 
fortunate families this year. 
Thank you Bexhill families. 



 

 

Graduation Assembly 

2025 School Leaders 



 

 



 

 

Bexhill Vacation Care Holiday Program 


